
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  January 20, 2015 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 017 
Description:  $1000 
Given By:  CREATE Foundation 
Purpose:  Athletic   
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 018 
Description:  $667 
Given By:  Cross Country Booster Club  
Purpose:  Golden Wave bus to Pensacola for Gulf Coast  
   Cross Country Stampede 
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 019 
Description:  $500  
Given By:  Exxon Corp 
Purpose:  N/A   
Site:   Thomas      
Presented By: Jephrey Chism 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 020 
Description:  $250 
Given By:  CREATE Foundation 
Purpose:  Strings Program   
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 021 
Description:  $250 
Given By:  Renasant Bank  
Purpose:  String Program  
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 



 
 
Donation # 2014-2015 – 022 
Description:  $201.75 
Given By:  Calvary Baptist Church 
Purpose:  FCA- Club 
Site:   THS        
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 
 
 


